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Freja Cellars, LLC
FRG A 16691 SW McFee Place
Hillsboro, Oregon

March 11, 2018

To Whom it May Concern

The management of Freja Cellars winery fully supports the new legislation being proposed to improve
and protect the quality and image of Oregon wines concemning the conjunctive labeling

and wine variety content proposals.

Sincerely,

Willy Gianopulos
Winemaker, Owner




